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Rosenberg Corey

From: Brian Bieghler <bigbieghler@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:34 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Hello,   
I want to express my objection to HB 2004-A and hope that there is some common sense in the consideration 
of this obsurd bill.  
I have a small business where I have a few rental properties and I get very frustrated that I keep having others 
tell me what I can and cannot do with MY PROPERTY!  
Thank you,  
Brian Bieghler  
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